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Biography 

Mr. William H. Adams, Franklin County Ward Committeeman (ward 26) Democratic Central 

Committee. 

 

Mr. Adams is currently the President of the East Columbus Civic Association Block Watch 

Program. Also, Mr. Adams previously served as the Co-Chairman of the trustee board and 

currently serves the community as the Crime Resource specialist, directing the Citizens on Patrol 

Program (COPS). 

 

Mr. Adams has a distinguished record of public service at the local and national level. Prior to his 

retirement in 1989, he was employed as a customer representative for the Department of Defense, 

the Defense Logistic Agency (DLA) in Washington D.C. During his Tenure with DLA, he served 

as the key person between the Air Force and DLA with support responsibilities for the President’s 

Aircraft located at Andres Air Force Base, MD Mr. Adams is the recipient of several awards both 

military and civilian. 

 

Mr. Adams was elected to the Office of Franklin County Ward Committeeman (ward 26) 

Democratic Central Committee in May 2000, and received the endorsement of State 

Representative, The Honorable Joyce Beatty. 

 

He serves on several organizations, government and civic, promoting community pride, 

neighborhood development, education awareness and crime reductions. 

 

Organizations are as follows: 
Community Policing Board – City Police 

Federal Government AFGE Union Local 1148 – Federal Government (retired) 

East Columbus Parent Teachers Association – East Columbus (Elementary) 

East Fifth Avenue Business Association – Business 

1
st
 Church of God Hospitality Ministry – Spiritual 

East Columbus 21
st
 Century Learning Center – School 

East Columbus Civic Association – Civic 

President, Franklinton Kiwanis Club, Columbus 10-W 

Korean War veteran’s Association, Central Ohio chapter #116 

US Army Veteran 

 

Significant Documents Published: 
With the support of Mrs. Dorlean Williams of The Columbus Compact Corporation 

Neighborhood Advocate Program, Mr. Adams researched and worked extensively to provide the 

necessary information required to have published the document special “Airport Issues Report” 

Released July 20, 2000, dealing with the Columbus International Airport’s implementation of the 

Residential Sound Insulation Program. 

The environmental damage from aircraft in his community was his major concern, which led to a 

better understanding and relationship between The Columbus International Airport and the East 

Columbus Civic Association/Neighborhood. 


